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11 February 2021 

Senior Manager, Data Strategy and Insights  
Data Analytics and Insights 
Australian Prudential Regulation Authority 
GPO Box 9836 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
By email: dataconsultations@apra.gov.au 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Consultation on proposed reporting standard ARS 220.0  
Credit Exposures and Provisions  

 

The Australian Financial Markets Association (AFMA) welcomes the opportunity to make 
comment on APRA’s abovementioned consultation. We note that APRA has made 
available a template designed to facilitate the provision of structured feedback on the 
draft reporting standard. As feedback received has been of a more general nature rather 
than being specific to line item reporting issues, AFMA’s narrative is provided below, and 
primarily expresses the views of our foreign ADI members.  

Scope of Data Collection 
The proposed ARS 220.0 will collect more detailed data on ADIs’ credit exposures and 
provisions. While the increased complexity introduced by this may be countered 
somewhat by the risk-based approach taken by APRA, it introduces its own challenges 
particularly regarding technology upgrades and data validation. For example: 

 Automated processes 

The new ARF 220.0 series of returns is understood to be the first set of reporting 
undertaken by ADIs using the APRAConnect interface. While our members have been  
previously informed of the D2A replacement project, considerable developmental work 
may still be required to capture and/or transform data from product or source systems in 
order for this process to be seamless and efficient, and particularly if material data quality 
issues are to be minimised. This then requires budget allocations for technology updates 
which, for many foreign ADIs, are subject to a 31 December year-end with budget cycle 
dictated by the home office. As such, for many foreign ADIs, the budget cycle for approval 
of expenditure necessary for automated ARF 220.0 reporting now commences in the 
fourth quarter of 2021, which means that having automated submissions commence as 
expected in 2022 will be problematic.  










